March of Dimes Foundation

New York State Chapter
Northern Metro Division

580 White Plains Road - Suite 445
Tarrytown, NY 10591-1598
Telephone (914) 407-5000

Fax (914) 407-5870

marchofdimes.com

December 16, 2013

Mr. Jason Friedland
Shleppers Moving & Storage
656 Central Park Avenue
Yonkers, NY 10704

Dear Mr. Friedland,

On behalf of the March of Dimes Northern Metro Division and the Real Estate Award
Breakfast Committee, I would like to thank you and Shleppers Moving & Storage very much
for your wonderful support. The breakfast held on November 14, 2013 at the Renaissance
Westchester Hotel was a beautiful tribute to National Realty & Development Corp. With
your Gold Sponsorship, the event was a marvelous success and a truly special morning for
all those involved.

The goal of this breakfast is to bring the commercial real estate community and related
industries together to support the mission of the March of Dimes. Because of your support,
we were able to raise over $300,000, which will support the March of Dimes fight against
premature birth, birth defects and infant mortality.

Thank you again for your continued support. We hope you have a very happy holiday
season.,

Best regards,

(anetty Tantt=

Annette Trotta-Flynn
Executive Director

Please retain this letter as a record of our acknowledgment of your contribution and for your tax records. Your contribution
is tax deductible up to the fullest extent of the law, except for the portion for which goods or services were received. The
estimated value of a seat at the March of Dimes Real Estate Award Breakfast is $25 per person and the remaining balance of
your gift is tax deductible.

The March of Dimes is a 501{c)(3) nonprofit organization. Our Federal Tax ID is 13-1846366.
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